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7-17-20 

 

Dear Cleveland Indians Organization,  

 

We are the Native American Guardian's Association, the National voice of the "silenced 

majority" of Native people who support the respectful use of our names and imagery by sports 

teams by margins of 90 percent. You may have seen our organization referenced in publications 

such as The Washington Post, Sports Illustrated, Forbes Magazine plus a myriad other regional 

print and broadcast media sources. Similar to the plight your organization faces as a Native 

themed sports team, the press coverage we receive is usually negative. This however does not 

dismay us as we like your organization knows, these respectful Native names and images do 

nothing but recognize and honor our people. 

 

Our organization along with the vast majority of individual American Indians across the nation 

were delighted to see your organization intends to stand by your name and logo. We would be 

interested in discussing partnership opportunities with your organization. Please contact us via 

email at your earliest convenience. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

NAGA Leadership Team 

Respectfully,  

NAGA Leadership Team  

Chief Redhawk Brown/Cheroenhaka (Nottoway) Indian Nation  

Dee and Annette Ketchum/Delaware  

Tony Henson/Cherokee  

John Chaske/Dakota Sioux  

Eunice Davidson/Dakota Sioux  

Mark Yellowhorse Beasley/Navajo  

Crystal Tso/ Navajo  

Jonathan Tso/Assiniboine Sioux  

Mark Onewolf Yancey/Apache  

Pretty Deer Eagleman/Sioux  

Bill Dieckman/Kiowa  
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